
The following is the status of the Solon Historical Societies Update of Archives and Collections 
Project. 

The Societies volunteers have been working for some time to organize our materials and properly 
secure these with the appropriate archival  materials. Since starting this process we have had 
numerous work days and have completed nearly 300 hrs of work.  Work has continued this summer 
in sorting materials for preservation. We have also secured a student History Intern that will also be 
assisting. Storage materials will be ordered for delivery in early September. We plan to continue our 
project throughout the fall and to use these best practices for years to come. 

Ken Kvacek 

August 30, 2024 

 


